Membership

Aim

To encourage members of the community to support BUSCA’s activities by

· Paying a small membership fee

· Receiving confirmation email allocating membership number and details of current activities

· Agreeing to receive update emails about BUSCA activities (opt out available)

· Providing assistance at events

· Encouraging attendance at events, meetings and in using the library

Gaining new members

As far as possible, a membership stall will be manned at all BUSCA events.

Leaflets with BUSCA information will be available with membership form.

      People can join on the day by paying the fee and filling in form

or
Completing the form and dropping it in library with payment

or

   Completing the form and sending it to secretary with payment

Renewing existing members

People can renew at events by paying the fee, providing membership no. and confirming details that BUSCA hold are correct (changes should be put on a form)

or

Completing a form (including membership no.) and dropping it in library with payment

or

Completing a form (including membership no.) and sending it to secretary with payment

or

Renewing on the BUSCA site (including membership no.)

or

Renewing by standing order (including membership no.)

Activities

Monies received by membership secretary are banked or passed to treasurer

Forms received by treasurer (who has received the payment) are passed to membership secretary

The membership secretary updates the membership database within one week of receiving notification of renewal.

The secretary will send the member a personal email, including the membership number. (emails are sent individually to protect the data)

The M. secretary will send the chair an up to date membership list ahead of events and meetings and as requested.

3 or 4 times a year an email will be sent to members with details of upcoming events.

At the end of the year, a renewal email will be sent.

A follow up email will be sent at the end of January.

Membership numbers are retained.  The first two characters represent the year joined followed by a sequential number.

We capture contact details to attempt to have persons available to help at events. The application form invites new members to indicate how they might like to get involved.
